
 

 

 

A Christmas message 

From the Chief of 

South Pigeon Lake Fire Department 

 

2017 has been another busy year for SPLFD. Numerous community events were attended by our fire 

fighters, along with 100 plus calls so far. 

I would like to extend a very heartfelt thankyou to all of our community members both private and 

businesses who supported our department this year. 

I would also like to thank our fine group of guys and gals that attended the training sessions, answered 

the calls at all hours of the day and night, and participated in many community events. 

On behalf of the South Pigeon Lake Fire Department, we would like to wish everyone a very happy and 

safe Christmas, and hope that 2018 will be a safe and fun new year. 

We hope that 2018 will be all you wish it to be and more. 

 

Wayne Benson 

SPLFD Chief 


